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Hello again! I am Mrs. Jackson, the visual arts teacher here
at Fillmore Elementary! Our newsletters are a great way to
see what students accomplished the month before. I will be
releasing one each month.

Kindergarten
Art for Kids Hub is one of Mrs. Jackson's favorite resources and she shared that
with us this month. They taught us how to draw leprechauns and then we colored
them with crayons and colored pencils.

Whit Adelyn Alex Ellie

Kenzie London Miami Shayda



first Grade
During March, we talked about how colors can represent emotions. We then created
emoji pictures, and used tempera paint cakes to make the colors to help represent our
emotions we were drawing.

Dontay Lilly Noah

Penelope Taylor Ximena

Benson Layla



Second Grade
We learned about moon phases, and created our own charts but with an artistic
spin. We made the moon phases with oil pastels, and then we drew details to
create a space background. Finally we painted with watercolors that were cool
colors.

Hunter Lacie

Eli Noah

Zoey Jose

Alonso Jhonatan



Third Grade
We learned about one point perspective during March. We drew squares and
rectangles for our beginning shapes, and then had them disappear into the
“one point” vanishing point. We used colored pencils to create a fading
gradient and simple designs.

Beau Drake

Dylan Elianna

Hudson Lily



Fourth Grade
We created mandalas, which are repeating patterns in a circular shape. We started
by drawing one quarter of our picture, and then we repeated around the page. We
used tempera paint cakes to add color and had to choose 3 colors that touch on
the color wheel.

Alex Kinzley Bret

Cael Tucker Ridge

Owen Cole


